
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 
TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

PLANNING BOARD 

KENSINGTON TOWN HALL 

95 AMESBURY ROAD 

TUESDAY 

FEBRUARY 20, 2018 

7:00PM 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Kensington Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 7:00pm at 

the Kensington Town Hall, 95 Amesbury Road, to accept and vote on the following: 

 

1. Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:72 that the Kensington Planning Board will 

hold a Public Hearing for Brad and Lisa Parsons, of 268 North Haverhill Road, Map 13 Lot 2-2, 

on Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Kensington Town Hall, 95 Amesbury Road, to 

review and act upon an Accessory Dwelling Unit application which is allowed in Zoning 

Ordinance Article III Section 3.2.3 Accessory Dwelling Units 

 

Copies of the plan are available for review at the town offices.   

 

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the Planning Board 

agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.  You are invited to attend this public hearing 

or you may submit written comments to the Assessing Office at the following address: 

Kensington Town Offices 

95 Amesbury Road  

Kensington, NH  03833 

Attn: Kathleen Felch-PB 

 

If you require audio or visual aids, please contact the Town Office at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.  

Plans are available for review at the Town Office during business hours. 

 

Kathleen T Felch 

Planning Board Clerk 

assessor@kensingtontown.com 

603-772-5423x3 

 

     Posted: 

Kensington Town Hall   02/01/2018 

Town Website    02/01/2018 

Newspaper   02/03/2018 

Country Brook Café   02/01/2018 
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